
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 21st June 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
Year 4 had a great day when Edge Hill 
University visited us to celebrate 
Chinese culture.  The children had a 
Mandarin lesson, made Chinese 
lanterns and played some games.   

 

Merseyside Youth Association have 
been in school to work with Year 6.  This 
week’s session was on online safety.  
The children really enjoyed it and got a 
lot from it.   

 

Coming Up… 

 
Tue 2nd July – Year 1 trip to Fun Time 

Thurs 4th July – 100% Attenders trip to Chester Zoo 

Fri 5th July – Reception Dinosaur Experience 

Mon 15th July – Year 2 trip to Imagine That 

Wed 17th July – Nursery Circus Skills (in school) 

Wed 17th July – Year 3 Circus Skills (in school) 

Wed 17th July – Year 6 trip to Gulliver’s World 

Thurs 18th July – Years 4 and 5 +Fun Day (in school) 

          

               **See Sports Day dates below** 

       

 

                                
     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                 Miss Richardson’s Class  

                           With 99%!! 

 

                               

Attendance Raffle 

Children who are in school every day 
from now until 2nd July will receive a 
raffle ticket for a trip to Chester Zoo!  
There will be one winner drawn from 
each class.   

Be in it to win it! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                       

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Days 

 

 

Congratulations! 

 Our Year 6 pupil, Jack, was nominated for 
an award by the LFC Foundation in the 
category “Social Action”.  We are proud to 
say that he was the winner of his nominated 
category!   

Well done on your very well deserved 
award, Jack!  You are a credit to us and 
your family. 

Hot Weather 

Hot weather is forecast next week.  
Please remember the children will need 
to come with sunscreen on and with 
water and maybe a sunhat.  

 

PE Kits 

Can we please remind you that school kit 
should be worn for PE lessons.  We are 
seeing lots of branded sportswear that is 
not part of school uniform.  Thank you for 
your support with this.   

                     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Awards 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


